
BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES

QUEZON CITY COUNCIL
Scoul Ybardolaza St., Kamun;ng Quezon City

Tel. No.: 921-8988 . Telefax: 928-8626
E-MAIL : qcc_bsp@yahoo com

10 August 2012

COUNCIT MEMORANDUM

Number 29 s.2o12

TO i ALL INSTITUTIONAL REPRESENTATIVES, DISTRICT CHAIRMEN,
TROOP LEADERS AND OUTFIT ADVISORS

SUBJECT : RESETTING OF THE 65th QUEZON CITY COUNCII, BSP

ANNIVERSARY JAMBORETTE

1. This is to inform all concerned of the change in the schedule of the 65th Quezon City

Council, BSP Anniversary Jamborette Jrom 16-19 August 2O!2 to 27-30 September

2012 at the same venue.

2. The initiative to reset the dates was due to recent calamity (HABAGAT) that affected the
National Capital Region (NCR). lt is in this spirit, that the Quezon City Council, Boy Scouts of
the Philippines is soliciting for any donations in-cash or in-kind to the members of the
scouting movement in Quezon City to help the victims ofthe calamity.

3. Donations in-cash will be properly acknowledged with official Receipt.

9. For the information and guidance of all concerned.

Scoutlng Helps Maka a BetterWotld - Fight Drug Addi.li4n Thr4ugh Scaltlng!
JOIN SCOUTING NOW!

I Scout Executive


